


SECRETARIAT OF NATIONAL COORDINATING AGENCY FOR 
DISASTER AND IDP MANAGEMENT 
(BAKORNAS PBP) 
 
No.: 14/D.II/PBP/IV/06 Jakarta, 24 April 2006
Urgency: Urgent  
Encl.: -  
Subject: UNDP Regional Technical Cooperation Programme  
 
Secretary to the Minister of State Secretariat 
On behalf of the Head of Bureau for 
International Technical Cooperation 
 
 
With reference to your letter No. KL.01.02/PBRR/098 dated 22 March 2006 
regarding the subject described above, it is hereby notified that upon our perusal of 
the draft project document on Regional Programme on Capacity Building for 
Sustainable Recovery and Risk Reduction in Tsunami Affected Countries, we in 
principle support the programme as it will give advantage to capacity building for 
disaster management in Indonesia, particularly in terms of the following areas: 
1. Disaster information systems in Indonesia and strengthened technology and 

information exchange among tsunami affected countries. 
2. Capacity for preparedness planning, something we have already initiated through 

training in contingency planning to tsunami-vulnerable regions. The programme is 
therefore compatible with the one we have implemented and is expected to 
contribute to accelerated attainment of the objective of strengthened preparedness 
in dealing with disaster in Indonesia’s disaster-vulnerable regions. 

3. Capacity building for preparing and operating multi-hazard early warning systems 
of which development is ongoing to ensure that effective early warning systems are 
in place through involvement of all stakeholders, and to ensure preparedness of 
government apparatus and communities in responding rapidly and correctly to any 
early warning. 

 
We hope you find the above in good order as input to follow-up actions. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 

Deputy for IDP Management, 
[signed & stamped] 

Budi Atmadi Adiputro 


